
 
September 2023 

 

Dear Families, 

WELCOME BACK, and if you are new to our school we wish you a very 
warm welcome to the LES family!  

What is the PTO and Who can be involved?  
The Parent Teacher Organization, PTO, is a group of parents and 
teachers that work together for the benefit of the school and the 
children being educated there.  Leptondale PTO is composed 100% of 
Leptondale families and community members, just like you!  If you are a 

LES family member, staff member or community member dedicated to Leptondale Elementary, 
we encourage you to join us!   
 
How to get involved!  

- Fill out the attached volunteer form. We plan to have many volunteer 
opportunities this year in a wide range of time commitments and capacities. 
Let’s talk about how you can help.  

- Come to our first meeting on October 25th at 7:00pm in the cafeteria.  
- Follow us    Facebook @ LEPTONDALE SCHOOL PTO   

    Instagram @�LeptondalePTO  

- Contact us.  Email us at LeptondalePTO@gmail.com with any questions/suggestions/etc. 
- Find and Download forms on our website – a great resource!   

 
We are excited to begin an exciting and fun school year here at  
Leptondale. We look forward to getting to know you! 

 
Your 2023-2024 Officers, 
 
Nickole Stoner – President Emily Reppert & Stacy Barberi – Fundraising 
Renee DeGroat – Vice-President & Treasurer Amy DiMase & Marianne Marcantonio – Incentives 
Alexa Kyle – Co-Treasurer Katie Gross – Teacher Representative 
Laura Kirby & Jennifer Rosado – Secretary  
Jessica Rola, Lindsey Bowman & Liz DellaPorta – Sunshine 

 
 
   
 

 


